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Comments: I strongly support the restoration efforts in the Gold Creek area. Improving the habitat is crucial to the

wildlife which depend on the entact and connected ecosystem. Restoring the creek and pond will improving the

aquatic ecosystem and the entire hydrologic system. These are of course essential for endangered fish and other

wildlife inhabiting the area.  I support limiting and managing human recreation to reduce the negative impacts on

wildlife. Outreach to the public will be necessary to develop an understanding and appreciation for the restoration

efforts and to best understand how to minimize their impacts on the local ecosystem and wildlife.


